· Aid workers must always treat you fairly and kindly, with dignity and respect, no matter who you are. If an aid worker has hurt you or upset you or asked you for anything in return for their help, you have the right to report this straight away to the address written on this poster/leaflet/banner. 



· To get assistance please kindly visit the protection desks on your collective center. You can also use the suggestion boxes in your site and at OSSHD’s office. 
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